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February 1, 2012

Mr. Erik A Bredfeldt

City of Gainesville

Director of Planning and Economic Development
--via email—

Dear Mr. Bredfeldt:

Please review the attached General Project Overview for R&L Carriers, Inc., concerning a Qualified
Target Industry (QTI) application. Per your request, we are submitting a formal explanation explaining
the changes to the original application submitted to your office on January 19, 2012. They are as
follows:

e The total application job count is now 180 from 300
e The average wage is how $56,400 from $60,000

e The per job award is now $7000 from $9000

e Total award amount is $126,000 from $270,000

These edits were received by the Chamber and CEO the morning of February 1, 2012 and expressly
requested by the client. Please note that the city’s total match expectation will now decrease from
$270,000 to $126,000. We appreciate your willingness to edit the application with such short notice.
We value your continued partnership as we collaborate to secure quality jobs for our citizens.
Sincerely,

J. Brent Christensen

President & CEO

Gainesville Area Chamber of Commerce

Cc: Mr. Russ Blackburn, City Manager; Mr. Fred Murray, Assistant City Manager





